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SNOW DAYS - SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Thank for your patience and understanding regarding 

our decision to close school this week, due to the      

unsafe road conditions around school. 

It was lovely to see the children building snowmen and 

memories. 

EASTER 

On Wednesday 29th March you are invited to attend 

our Easter Sing-a-long. 

 

EYFS/KS1 are encouraged 

to make and wear an  Easter 

Bonnet. 

 

 

There will be a Hard Boiled Egg 

Decorating Competition for KS2 with 

prizes 

awarded for 

the most 

‘Eggcellent’ 

designs! 
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ATTENDANCE 

Our target for attendance 

is 96% 

Attendance 27th Feb – 3rd March:  

95.3% Almost! 

Year 1: 93.7% 

Year 2: 96.7% 

Year 3: 92% 

Year 4: 96.3% 

Year 5: 99.4% WOW! 

Year 6: 93.9% 

PARENTS EVENING 

Reception - Year 6 
 

Appointments for Parents 

Evening on Wednesday 

29th and Thursday 30th 

March will be live on 

MCAS at 9am today. 

Should you need help with 

the booking system, please 

contact the main office.  

 

 



 SPRING TERM 

Thursday 16th March - Reception Mother’s Day Afternoon 2pm 

Thursday 16th March - Year 1 Family Craft Session 9am 

Thursday 16th March - FOTO meeting 2.30pm 

Tuesday 21st March 9am - Parent and Child Phonics Workshop 

Tuesday 21st March 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents’ Reading Workshop 

Tuesday 28th March - FOTO Book Sale during school time 

Wednesday 29th March am EYFS/KS1 Easter Bonnet Singalong pm KS2  

Wednesday 29th & Thursday 30th March - Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 30th March - Easter Craft Workshop 9am Reception and Nursery 

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April - Easter Holiday, school closed 

 

ECO COUNCIL 

HEALTHY RECIPE  

Fruit or Veggie Kabobos  

Simply cut fruit up into smaller pieces and 

place onto kebab sticks – a nice after 

school treat without ruining tea.  

Chosen by Sahara Carter  

SPELLING STARS  

Don’t forget to work with your children on 

their spelling challenges.  

Once they are ready to be tested, please 

cut off the relevant slip and send into 

school.  

For each certificate awarded, your child    

receives 3 raffle tickets.  

TIMES TABLES 

Please make sure your child is regularly 

logging into TTRockstars to improve their 

times tables knowledge.  

SECOND HAND 

BOOK SALE 

We will be holding a book sale on Tuesday 

28th March. 

Any donations can be left at the main office. 

 


